
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Lockard 
Monday, October 02, 2006 8:17 AM 
Jim Breman 
Daniel Lee; Rosanne Gervasi; Bill McNulty 
RE: Progress request to "substitute" confidential documents. (08990-06) 

Hi Jim, 
Per this e-mail, I will return Confidential Document No. 085 19-06 back to Progress. 
Marguerite. 

- - -- -Original Message - -- - - 
From: Jim Breman 
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2006 11: 13 PM 
To: Marguerite Lockard 
Cc: Daniel Lee; Rosanne Gervasi; Bill McNulty 
Subject: Progress request to "substitute" confidential documents. (08990-06) 
Importance: High 

Please refer to document number 08850-06. 
In it is a discussion addressing the "originally" submitted documents that can now be returned to PEFI. 
I understand that PSC procedures require a new document number but I don't think John Burnett does. 
I'll make sure John Burnett understands that "substitute" can not be done literally as his letter may appear to 
request. 
John Burnett simply wants to ensure that PSC staff relies on the "revised confidential documents" for purposes of 
addressing pending PEFI matters in Docket No. 060198-EI, rather than prior versions of the documents. 
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